From: Karen Maior

Sent: Friday, March 22, 2024 1:58:35 PM
To: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca>

c-

Subject: TIRA Position on phase-in of berthing fees

Hello Mike,

Thanks again for taking the time to have a call today with TIRA representatives regarding the
proposed increase in berthing fees at the Thorah island harbour and Beaverton harbour.

I confirm that the TIRA membership is strongly in favour of phasing in the fee increase over a
3-year period ($800, $1000, $1200) rather than all at once for the 2024 season.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Karen Major
President, TIRA





